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To all families of children who ride the school bus:
    The primary objective of the Office of Pupil Transportation is to safely transport your children to and from school. It takes cooperation and responsible actions by each bus driver, student, parent, teacher, and school administrator to achieve this goal. We rely on all students (supported by their parents or guardians) to follow procedures that contribute to the safety of everyone on the bus. It has been brought to the attention of the school that the bus drivers have concerns about the behavior of children on the school bus that are jeopardizing the safety of children on the school bus. For the safety of the children all policies and procedures regarding bus safety must be followed. These include:
· Children must remain seated at all times while on the school bus

· Children must wear their seat belts at all times when on the school bus

· Children must keep their hands and feet  to themselves

    Failure to comply with these procedures is considered a Level 2 infraction of the Chancellor’s Discipline Code. If there are incidents that occur on the bus that jeopardize the safety of your child or other children, there will be consequences aligned with the Chancellor’s Discipline Code. These consequences may include suspension from riding the school bus to and from school for a period of time. We understand that it is an inconvenience to the families if children have to be suspended. However, we need to ensure the safety of your child and all children who ride the school bus. In the past week two children have been suspended from the school bus. Please review with your children appropriate behavior for riding on a school bus. If you have any questions or concerns please contact Steven Schwartz at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov.
Thank you,
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